
From: Horner, Trina 
Sent: 11/7/2011 10:45:19 AM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 
Bcc: 
Subject: L132/Woodside site visit today 

Hi Paul, 

Ben Campbell, who is the Director overseeing the 2011 Hydrotesting Program, can meet you 
at the Woodside hydrotest site this afternoon any time after 2:00. Will that work? Precise 
locational and logistical information to come in the next hour, including Ben's contact info, 
but I do want to give you a heads up that there's about 3/4 of a mile of walking involved to 
the site from the parking area that they have in mind. Let us know when would work, thanks, 

Trina 

SB GT&S 0224184 
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